
High School Board Report May 20, 2024

1. Prom was a great success! We had 150 students participate. Thanks to all of the
students and staff that helped to work the event and decorate!

2. Our seniors will be had their senior banquet on May 14th with the scholarship
night to follow. Our senior students have completed 1059 college credits and
saved $212,859. Thanks to Mrs.O’Donnell and Ms. Holly O’Brien for helping
our students get signed up for dual enrollment classes as well as the board for
allowing this to happen!

3. Our Coffee House performance was on April 28th. At that event, we recognized
seniors and their accomplishments in our Fine Arts programs.

4. Our student senate elections have happened for next year. Our students will be
working with the community to start planning Homecoming for next year. Our
goal will be to incorporate more business partnerships in the Homecoming
experience.

5. Our students are wrapping up the semester and getting ready for semester tests
shortly. It has been a great year and we look forward to planning and being ready
for the fall with students!

6. Summer sports are now underway as there is an overlap in seasons due to the
dead week at the end of July for all students. Come out and see our baseball and
softball teams!

7. Congratulations to Tegan Dungey for being selected as a member of the Student
Advisory Council with the IGHSAU. Way to go!



8. We held an Art Show May 11th in the Cafeteria. Our Art Department
recognized seniors and the work of all students. Some of our students received
awards at the Upper Iowa/NEIC Art Show in April.

9.


